Dear All, 
 The Department of Infrastructure will be holding a public meeting to explain the progress made so far, and future flood alleviation work in Laxey. 
 The meeting will take place, 21 October at the Working Men’s Institute Laxey from 1pm onwards, plans will be on display and officers from the Department available to answer your questions.
 At 6pm Jeff Robinson (Director of Highways) will speak on the work completed to date and our planned work for the pursuing year.  Neil Cain (Director of Flood Management) will also be explaining our flood risk plans along with details of  the surface water scheme due to start this
We look forward to seeing you on the day, if you are unable to attend a newsletter will follow containing the topics covered in the meeting.
 Kind Regards
Karl
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